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The numbers of high-quality slots 

and providers are largely flat over 

time. While we have seen small 

increases, the numbers are not 

increasing at the rate needed to be 

able to provide access to high-

quality early education for all young 

learners in Minneapolis and St. 

Paul, and this reality is true in all 

regions of the state. 

Even if supply were adequate, we 

have no data to tell us how our 

early childhood system is working 

as a whole to prepare children for 

kindergarten because there is 

currently no statewide school 

readiness data publicly available. 

The upcoming Kindergarten Fall 

Assessment, which the legislature 

has directed to begin in the 25-26 

school year, will give us valuable 

information about how the system 

is doing and what needs to change.




